
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Subject:  Congratulation on the 20th anniversary event of ADPC   
 
                                                                                                                       24 May 2006 
Dear Dr. Suvit Yodmani 
Executive Director, ADPC 
 
Dear Dr. Suvit Yodmani, 
 
On the occasion of the 20th anniversary of ADPC, I hope to renew my highest appreciation 
of your cooperation during the past two decades and express my warm congratulations on 
your 20th anniversary.  
 
We are very glad to recognize that ADPC has played a very important role in reducing 
disaster risks as well as in promoting regional/international cooperation in this field. I 
sincerely hope such a role can be further enhanced.  
 
My colleagues have surely enjoyed the satisfactory cooperation with ADPC and our 
friendship. I am confident that such cooperation will surely be consolidated and improved. I 
wish ADPC very success at the new stage and look forward to our closer cooperation 
between NDRCC in the Ministry of Civil Affairs with ADPC in the field on disaster 
reduction. 
 
 
 
With best regards, 
 
 

 
 
 
Wang Zhenyao 
Director-General 
National Disaster Reduction Center of China 
Dep. of Disaster Reduction and Social Relief, Ministry of Civil Affairs 

National Disaster Reduction Center of China 
7  Baiguanglu, Xuanwu District, Beijing China 10053 
Telephone: 86 10 8352 9990  
Telefax:      86 10 8352 9990  
Internet:  http://www.ndrcc.gov.cn 

 
 

 


